
Message from Head teacher:  Following such a successful Online Safety Day across school we rearranged our online safety meeting 

this Friday to include contributions from all classes.  If you were unable to attend please use our website, click on the online safety tab  followed by guidance 
for parents to find how to keep your child safe online.  Wishing you all a restful half term. We already have lots planned for next half term including launching 
a pasty into space—seriously! If you have any questions on this, please ask Mr Wilde. He tells me we will be the first school in the South West to launch 
something into space and that it will be the first pasty in space. 

Children’s University Event - Teddy Bear 
Hospital Workshop (for  
children aged 5-10)  
Monday 20th March, 4:15pm-5:15pm. The 
teddy bear hospital is a fun and interactive 
session run within a simulated ward at 
Plymouth University Peninsula Schools of 
Medicine and Dentistry. Children are asked 
to bring a poorly teddy to visit the teddy 
Doctor. The children will help the Teddy  
Doctors and Dentists to treat Teddy within 
the ward. The children will also become 
Junior Teddy Medics and run through a 
number of role plays and interactive 
stations. It’s taking place in The John Bull 
Building, Plymouth Science Park. Places 
are limited so booking is essential. To book 
your free place contact: psmd-
outreach@plymouth.ac.uk or call Chloe 
Frude on 01752 437429.  
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Download E-Schools App 
The school can make significant savings by 
sending out our text messages via the 
eschools website. This leaves more money 
to spend on the children in school. Text 
messages are only free for us to send if you 
download the eschools app to your phone. 
The app is free to download and is available 
from the App Store or Google Play. Please 
download it if you can. Thank you!  
 
Plymouth Argyle Football After School 
Club  
The after school football club on a Monday 
will be starting again on the first day back 
after half term - 20th February, for all those 
wishing to continue.  
 
Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 
We are collecting the Sainsbury’s Active Kids 
Vouchers at school. Please bring any 
vouchers into the office and we would be 
grateful if you could ask friends and  
neighbours for them as well. Thank you.  
 
Junk Modelling 
Please could we have some recycling 
materials for junk modelling i.e. plastic 
bottles, cardboard, tin foil etc. Thank you.  

 
 

Fourlanesend Community Primary School 

Class News 
Class Lynher - We have been making 
food for astronauts and we are going 
to be trying it ourselves. We have 
made macaroni cheese, pizzas,  
pasties and chicken tortillas. In PE, we 
have been playing mini basketball 
matches and in science we learnt the 
meaning of  geocentric and  
heliocentric. By Molly and Jake  
 
Class Tamar - We have been learning 
about internet safety using role play. In 
art, we have been learning about  
Rembrandt and discovered that he  
always painted poor people, angering 
the rich people. By Mani, Alissa & 
James  
 
Class Cremyll - We have been writing 
poems about the solar system, and 
played rounders in PE. By Ruben & 
Bobby  
 
Class Plym - We have been learning 
about online safety. We learnt that the 
big bad wolf found out where Granny 
Hood lived because she posted too 
much information online.  By Phoebe & 
Jack 

 
Landrake Inter School Cross-
Country Run, Friday 17th March 
1:30pm 
If you would like further information 
about this race for KS2 children or if 
your child would like to take part, 
please ask at the office so we can  
register you.  
 
Safeguarding 
We have sent home a copy of our 
‘Keeping Children Safe’ leaflet with up 
to date contact details for who you 
should talk to if you have any concerns 
about a child.  
 

Monday 13th February - Friday 17th 
February - Half term. 
 
Monday 20th February - Back to school. 
 
Wednesday 1st March - Parents  
Evening 1pm-5:30pm. 
 
Thursday 2nd March - World Book Day.  
 
Friday 17th March - Landrake Inter 
School Cross-Country Run (KS2  
children only).  
 
Friday 31st March - Easter Bonnet  
Parade and Service, 10am  
Congregational Church (weather  
permitting). 
 
Friday 31st March - End of term.  
 
Monday 3rd April - Tuesday 17th April - 
Easter Holidays. 
 
Tuesday 18th April - First day of term. 
 
Thursday 20th April - Class photos. 

HOLIDAY ACTIVITY DAYS AT  
FUNKY MONKEYS 

Tuesday 14th, Wednesday 15th 
& Thursday 16th February. 

£22 per day. 
Snacks are provided but please bring 
a packed lunch, wellies, waterproofs 

and a change of clothes. 
Please contact Sue on the following to 
book a place for your child :  
Tel: 822287/823859 or  
Email: sue@wringford.co.uk 

 
Birthdays Next 2 Weeks 

 
Lara, Oscar. T & Essie 


